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July 6, 2020 
 
Select Component Parts Lead Time and Pricing Update 

Akron Brass will be reducing the lead time and adjusting the prices of our most commonly purchased parts, which 
include most o-rings, screws, washers and gaskets. These component parts will have a new standard net price, which 
will include quantity discount pricing along with improved lead times on two-thirds of the items. The new structure 
will be effective on October 5, 2020. 

• New standard net price on the most common component parts.  

• New quantity discount when purchasing in quantities of 25 or more. A savings of 80% off net price.  

• New lead time of 3-days on most parts.  

This change allows you to order the quantity you need yet represents a cost reduction when purchasing quantities of 
25 or more. Buying in quantity enables you to have the parts in stock for immediate service to your customer and may 
also help you reduce some small quantity transactions over time.  

Attached is the parts price list addendum of components affected by this change. In this document, you will find new 
net price columns for order quantities of less than 25 and order quantities of 25 pieces or more. Also listed are new 
lead times by item. Please note that that the standard discount no longer applies to these component parts since they 
are net prices.  Orders received prior to October 5, 2020 will be entered at current prices.  

As partners in the emergency response industry, we believe in providing innovative products and the best service for 
our customers. Thank you for your continued support of Akron Brass.  If you have further questions, please see the 
attached Frequently Asked Questions document, contact your IDEX Fire & Safety representative, or contact Customer 
Care at 800.228.1161 or by email at akroncare@idexcorp.com.   
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